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Interoffice Memorandum 
 

 
To:   Tim Cazier 
From:  Rob Zuber      RDZ 
Cc:  Michael Cunningham 
Date:  September 19, 2023 
Subject: Application for Bernhardt Sand and Gravel Pit (M-2023-025),  

Request for assistance with geotechnical review 
 
 
Hi, Tim -  
 

I found the Bernhardt Sand and Gravel Pit (Bernhardt) application complete on 
September 14, 2023.  I am performing the adequacy review for this new 112 application, 
and I have placed the application on the V drive: V:\Coal\RDZ\Bernhardt Pit.   
 
I am requesting your assistance with the geotechnical portion of the application, in 
particular pages 202 - 291 of the pdf file on the V: drive.  I will ask the applicant for 
structure agreements, so please ignore for now the portion of the analysis related to 
impacts on structures and focus on the general stability related to Rule 6.5.  The applicant 
provided Galena files, and they are in a subfolder on the V: drive if you want to review 
them.      
 
Please submit a memorandum to me by November 3, 2023, if possible.  If you need more 
time, please let me know.   Also, do not hesitate to contact me with questions about the 
application. If necessary, I can put you in contact with the applicant and/or his consultant.   
 
Many thanks, 
Rob 
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